
 

ROUTE 6/26 CHANGES AND  

CHANGES TO CUSTOMER SERVICE HOURS 

 

Effective Monday April 13, 2020 

 MTA will no longer run Route 6 or 26 to or from Olympia due The Olympia Transit Center closure. We 

have allocated Dial -A-Ride service to fulfill those essential trips to and from Olympia. Please call 

customer service at 360-427-5033 to set up your rides.  

 

Starting Saturday April 11, 2020  

MTA customer service lines will no longer be available on Saturdays. They will be open 8:00AM-5:00PM 

Monday through Friday. If calling after hours or on Saturdays, you can leave a message with your 

requested ride information and we will call you back as soon as possible. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we charter this unknown territory and know that MTA is here to 

support the community with a balance between providing service and keeping everyone safe as 

possible. 

 

 

 


